
 

 

HOA OFFICE
5980 SE Jerry Dr, Prineville, OR 97754
Phone: 541-236-7284
Email: hdehoa172@gmail.com
www.desertsky.org/HDEHOA

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Mike Kruskopf 541-699-6026 	 President
Dennis Dahrens 503-730-4287 	Secretary
Chris Burk 541-350-4142 	 Treasurer
Fred Welty	 Board Member
Tom Hinkle	 Board Member

Water Committee
	 Allen Dendy (541)362-4399
Road Committee	 Bill Huret
Maintenance Committee	 Diane Dendy
Billing	 Al Roth
Newsletter Editor	 Ronda Lehman
Webmaster	 Michael Berger

 

Presented by:
Mike Kruskopf 
Board President

UPCOMING BOARD MEETING

February 13        March 13

Board meetings are held the 2nd Thursday @ 4 PM at HOA Office 5980 SE Jerry Drive
Board Meeting Summary  

By the Community, for the Community
otification Committee: 
(458) 218-4011 is the 
phone number for the new 
Notification Committee here 

in our HOA. Please add this to your cell 
phone contacts so, in the future, if you 
receive a call or a text from this number, 
you will know it isn’t a Spam call and 
you are safe to answer the call or read 
the message. This is not a number you 
will call to report a problem or concern, 
it is strictly to notify you. Continue to 
call our Watermaster or President with 
any concerns.

HIGH DESERT ESTATES

NEWSLETTER

We have four drop off sites here in our HOA for your water bill payments or any correspondence, and they are as follows: 
The office at 5980 SE Jerry Drive, black postal box on the home at 4830 SE Jerry Drive, the cistern at the top of the hill 

on McKenzie Place off of David Way, and at the black postal box on the home at 5060 SE Davis Loop. 

 
Join Our Facebook Group
Our PRIVATE 
Facebook 
group 
is growing! 
Limited to 
homeowners 
in High Desert 
Estates, with 
the purpose 
of better
communication 
between neighbors. JOIN US!• Volunteers interested in the Board positions 

of Treasurer (currently Chris Burk) and Secretary 
(currently Dennis Dahrens) are encouraged 
to contact those two who will be retiring at 
the May annual meeting so they can discuss 
the duties with you, and then someone can 
nominate you for the Board. At the first Board 
meeting following the Annual meeting, the 
Board then selects officer positions for the new 
Board. It would be ideal if the incoming Board 
members could have some training prior to 
their election to the Board for a smoother transition. Also, our Webmaster Mike 
Berger wants to step down as well, so we will need a new Webmaster soon, but 
that doesn’t have to wait until May as it is not a Board member position. Mike is 
happy to train you on that very part time “job”. We MUST have a full Board 
of Directors to avoid turning our HOA over to a management company 
which would mean much higher dues and water bills. Please don’t let 
that happen, so consider volunteering for the Board! 

• We have several homes for sale within our HOA, so pass that info on to any 
friends who would love to live in our beautiful High Desert Estates, and be sure to 
introduce yourself to any new neighbors you have.

FEBRUARY 2025

Our Annual Meeting is 
coming up. We are tentatively 
planning the annual HOA 
meeting for Saturday, May 
17th, again at the Crook 
County Library at 1:00 pm.


